
Announcements for Wednesday, November 28, 2018 

- Spanish Club members, if you would like to go to the Nights of Lights Trolley Tour next 

Wednesday, please bring a $10.00 check to Ms. Echt’s room as soon as possible. The deadline 

to sign up is this coming Monday. 

- Can you sing, dance, or twirl flaming batons? If you have a hidden talent, sign up for the talent 

show! Auditions will be held Monday, December 10th! Sign up for an audition slot during 

lunches for the next two weeks or find the sign-up list outside room 222. If you have any 

questions, see Mrs. Crossen! 

- There will be an ITS meeting today from 3-4pm in the auditorium! Come learn about the 

talent show and the spring play, and decorate a holiday ornament! You do not have to be an 

official ITS member to attend monthly meetings. 

- Donate to an animal shelter now until December 7th. Donation boxes can be found in multiple 

locations, including the band room, room 200, and room 755. During 1st and 2nd lunch, room 

N138 will take donations. Desired items include dry food, toys, office supplies, and more.  See 

Mrs. Hughes for more information. 

- Winter Sports Athletes:  Your team pictures are scheduled for Wednesday, December 12th. 

See your coach about what to wear, and you can see the schedule on the yearbook webpage. 

Additionally, there are two weeks left to purchase your yearbook online, and Monday the 3rd is 

the deadline for deposits by check. Extras are not ordered; so don’t forget. 

- Senior Superlative voting will be Friday during lunches. Seniors, you must have a photo ID in 

order to obtain a ballot. 

- All students going on the chorus Carnegie Hall trip, please attend a very brief, mandatory 

meeting today immediately after school!  Again, students going to New York with the Chorus 

please meet in the chorus room right after school. 

- NHS is sponsoring an Angel Tree this year. The gifts will support JCP Cares and all of our local 

non-profit agencies including ASSIST for our schools. If you feel that this is something you would 

like to participate in we have the tree up in Guidance. All donations need to be returned by 

December 3rd in original packaging (no gift wrap necessary). 

- Don’t forget: Letter Jacket orders will take place during lunch on December 4th! 

- Medical Club will have a meeting with a guest speaker in the auditorium tomorrow at 

8am.  Please do not be late. 

- The Spanish Club is sponsoring its 3rd Annual Toy Drive to benefit the residents of the Betty 

Griffin House. Please donate an unwrapped toy in exchange for service hours to Mrs. Echt's 

room N240. See our flyers around the school for more information. 



- Junior Ladies will meet tomorrow at 8:30 am in the Small Café.  Please check Schoology for 

information on our service project. 

- NHS will also be hosting Movie Night in the Stadium on Friday, December 7th at 6:30 pm; ELF 

will be on the big screen. It is free to enter and we will be collecting donations to support 

Hunger Fight. Please consider bringing your friends and join us on the field for a little seasonal 

cheer. (Light concessions will be available) Bring your blankets or your lawn chairs. See you 

there and GO Bears!!! 

 

  

 

 


